
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'lillian.b.koller@gmail.com'lillian.b.koller@gmail.com

Date: 7/5/2013 12:50:27 PM
Subject: Re: Silent Tears Responses to Proposed Initiatives Outlined in Executive Summary

Still think you'll be able to get your thoughts in this afternoon? Only asking because I'm supposed to have her talking 
points ready today/tonight. Thanks again.


CLS


 

From: lillian.b.koller@gmail.com [mailto:lillian.b.koller@gmail.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 04:25 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Re: Silent Tears Responses to Proposed Initiatives Outlined in Executive Summary 

 

Thanks! I'll review and let you know those with which I concur plus others. I'll have it to you by Noon 
this Friday July 5. Lillian
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T

From: "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: Wed, 3 Jul 2013 15:20:10 -0400
To: lillian.b.koller@gmail.com<lillian.b.koller@gmail.com>
Subject: FW: Silent Tears Responses to Proposed Initiatives Outlined in Executive Summary

                For your review/comment.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Darley, Barbara 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 3:00 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Haltiwanger, Katherine; Anderson, Gary

Subject: Silent Tears Responses to Proposed Initiatives Outlined in Executive Summary
 
Christian,
 
Please find attached, a copy of my responses to the Proposed Recommendations regarding the the Silent Tears 
Project.  If there is any additional information that you need, please call.
 
Sincerely,
Barbara 734-1308 (office)
                210-9160 (work mobile)
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